
Appendix K – Licensing Applications 

Notification of licensing (alcohol) applications that are open for consultation are received 

weekly by the Clerk. These notifications cover all of Dorset and a lot of the time will be of no 

consequence to Toller Porcorum. While an application for Toller Porcorum itself is unlikely, 

applications close by - Maiden Newton, for example - particularly if they could increase 

traffic to, or close to, the Parish, may be of interest. 

Parish Councils can submit representations on applications which can be supportive or 

raising concerns/objections. Submissions must be linked to one or more of the four licensing 

objectives (which are different to the considerations under planning law); 

• The prevention of crime and disorder 

• The prevention of public nuisance 

• Public safety 

• The protection of children from harm 

Before making any representation the following should be considered: Revised Guidance 

issued under section 182 of the Licensing Act 2003 (publishing.service.gov.uk), particularly 

paragraphs 8.13-8.14 as well as Chapter 9. 

 

It is up to Toller Porcorum Parish Council how these applications are considered and dealt 

with. Below are some suggestions: 

• Consider only applications for premises within the Parish boundary 

• Consider applications for premises within an 'x' mile radius of the Parish (‘x’ to be 

determined) 

• Consider applications for premises on a list of places of interest (list of places of 

interest to be determined)  

• Consider none of the applications 

https://assets.publishing.service.gov.uk/media/65a8f578ed27ca000d27b1f9/Revised_guidance_issued_under_section_182_of_the_Licensing_Act_2003_-_December_2023.pdf
https://assets.publishing.service.gov.uk/media/65a8f578ed27ca000d27b1f9/Revised_guidance_issued_under_section_182_of_the_Licensing_Act_2003_-_December_2023.pdf

